
Timothy Clark 

From: Rep. Bryce Edgmon
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 3:09 PM
To: Timothy Clark
Subject: FW: confirmation of Mr. Brent Johnson for Board of Fisheries
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From: kadams@gci.net [mailto:kadams@gci.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 10:36 AM 
To: Sen. Albert Kookesh; Rep. Bill Thomas; Rep. John Harris; 
Representative_Charles_Chenault@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Sen. Gary Stevens 
Cc: frank.bailey@alaska.gov 
Subject: confirmation of Mr. Brent Johnson for Board of Fisheries 
  
Dear member of the Alaska legislature 
  
I am a commercial fisherman and resident of Cordova.  I seek your support for confirmation of Mr. Brent Johnson 
for the Board of Fisheries (BOF).  I believe commercial fishing interests need to be upheld at the BOF and Mr. 
johnson has the knowledge and experience in the fisheries to do the job.  In these days of national economic 
stress, we don't want to lose commercial fishing and related industry jobs. 
Mr. Johnson is supportive of fisheries science and ADF&G's management of resources for sustainability.  I 
believe he will be a valuable member of the BOF and I urge your support for his confirmation. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Kenneth Adams 
Box 1855 
Cordova, AK 
907-424-5456 
kadams@gci.net 
  


